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Dear Parents & Carers, 

I hope that you have all been able to meet 

with your childôs teacher this week and that 

you have enjoyed sharing in your childôs 

learning. 

Today we had our end of term óAlwaysô  

assembly where we have awarded the 

badge to those pupils who always make 

good choices acting as role-models to their 

peers. Well done everyone and keep up the 

great effort next term! 

This week Y3 have invited families in to 

share the learning from their fantastic  

Predator topic. The Y3 corridor looks  

absolutely amazing jam packed with the 

childrenôs work.  

Y2 have also been working hard recreating 

Pudding Lane as part of their learning about 

The Great Fire of London.   

Y1 have also held a very exciting Pirate Day 

today. It truly has been an exciting week 

showcasing our learning, and an exciting 

way to end the term. I look forward to  

seeing what fantastic learning opportunities 

our final term of the year holds. 

Finally, I would like to wish all pupils and 

families a wonderful Easter break. We look 

forward to welcoming you back to Broad 

Oak on Tuesday 18th April at 8:55am. 

Best wishes, 

Kevin Corteen 

Head Teacher. 
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New Family Quiz Show 

Weôre looking for families who love quizzing and 

have a keen interest in general knowledge.  

The family members can be any relation but must 

be made up of three members that span three 

generations (kids/ parents, step-parents, aunts, 

uncles/grandparents). 

The Quiz Show is a pilot so wonôt be broadcast on 

TV but will be a fun day for the family and a look 

behind the scenes to see how a TV show is made. 

Email; takepart@gamefacetv.co.uk to apply 

 
GAMEFACE PRODUCTIONS  
19-21 Great Portland Street W1W 8QB 

Green Squad and 2S  

Green Squad (gardening club) and 2S are taking part in the Potato Councils, óGrow your 

Own Potatoes' Competition.  

They have planted two different varieties of potatoes and when they dig them up in June, 

weôll see which variety has produced the most potatoes and what weight they are.  

The children are also planning to cook and eat 

their potatoes, trying dishes like curried potatoes 

and potato salad.  

Good Luck and don't forget to water them! 

'Let's Talk Rubbish'  

Over the last few months, some members of the Didsbury community have been working 
on a scheme with the Council to combat littering in Didsbury. 

Didsbury Village will be the first Manchester District to pilot a new 'anti-litter' scheme being 
introduced by Manchester City Council. 30 new vinyl posters will appear on the village 
pavements and virtually every business in the village has already signed up to support the 
scheme. Please also look out for some extra anti-litter publicity on Saturday 1st April.  
   
Following the week of publicity about the new scheme there will be an enforcement period 
during which MCC anti - litter enforcement officers will patrol the village daily.  
   
The community of Didsbury (working through the Didsbury Civic Society and the Didsbury 
Traders Association) want to make Didsbury a better, cleaner and more enjoyable place to 
live.   

African Drummers 
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Year 3 Predator Express Day 

Thank you to all who helped make our Predator Express Day a 

great success.  

The children have worked so hard, at home and at school, during 

this topic. They have been discovering new and interesting facts 

about the animal kingdom, using the laptops to research animals of 

their choice and creating amazing fact books. Well done! 

Sport at Broad Oak 

Girlsô Football 

Our girlsô football team had their second league fixtures at Parrs 

Wood on Monday. For once the weather was good and the girls 

enjoyed the competition. They had mixed fortunes winning two 

games, drawing one and losing three. Their skills and determination 

have definitely improved and we look forward to our last league 

games in May. Well done Bella, Amber, Emya, Hannah, Kaydie, 

Tahrin and Caoimhe! 

 

Netball 

We entered two teams into the óLittle Sportsô netball tournament on 

Wednesday 22nd March. The weather was so bad that the  

tournament had to be moved inside onto very small courts. The 

teams came up against some very strong opposition but they all 

played extremely well showing good understanding of the rules of 

the game and great sportsmanship. 

Our Blue Squad reached the final but was eventually beaten by 

Stamford Park. They were however happy with their silver medals! 

Well done to all who took part Mahaab, Jay, Keeta, Amber, Chloe, 

Humaira, Mehek, Ellie, Ben, Caoimhe, Ayesha, Mason, Zac,  

Hannah, Isobel, Joni and Samiya. 

The Blue squad also had their second league games on Tuesday 

28th March at St Bedeôs. After winning every game at the last  

fixtures they were looking forward to more success. They played 

two games, narrowly losing to Cavendish 9-8 but then beating 

Birchfields 12-0. Well done Mahaab, Jay, Keeta, Amber, Chole, 

Humaira and Mehek. 

Thank you to all our parents for their continued support for our 

sporting activities. 

It's óPirate Dayô in Year 1  


